
Re: Request for Information  

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request which we received on 21/06/18. 
 
I can confirm that Eastleigh Borough Council does hold the information requested. 
 

1. How many high rise residential buildings (above 18m) are contained in your 
council housing stock?  

2. Following the Grenfell Tower fire last June, how many of these towers were 
identified as having cladding systems which require removal? 

3. How many of the tower blocks in the answer to (1) have a High Pressure 
Laminate (HPL) or polystyrene render insulation system fitted? 

4. How many of the tower blocks in the answer to (1) have been fitted with 
insulated infill panels framed within window sets? 

5. Please provide the year in which the answer to (4) was fitted, and the 
materials which comprise these panels.  

Eastleigh Borough Council are not aware of any high rise tower blocks over 
the height of 18m within the Eastleigh area. 
 
If you would like further information on Freedom of Information requests and what we 
publish, please visit our website: https://www.eastleigh.gov.uk/council/open-data  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further enquiries regarding your 
request. 
 
If you wish to make a request for internal review with regards to your information 
request please contact: 
 
Mr Ian Austin 
Solicitor- Legal Services Manager 
Eastleigh House 
Upper Market Street 
Hampshire 
SO50 9YN 
Fax: 023 8064 3843 
Email: Ian.Austin@eastleigh.gov.uk 
 
If you are unhappy with the way in which your complaint is dealt with then you may 
apply to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The contact details for the 
Information Commissioner are: 
 
The Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF  
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